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	Los Angeles Tourism and Convention Board Highlights Expo Line Attractions

The new Expo Line is being featured in electronic newsletters sent to more than 100,000 travel industry professionals throughout the nation through Metro’s partnership with the Los Angeles Tourism and Convention Board. The latest edition includes an entertaining video tour of the line and a guide to attractions at each station, click here for the video. Los Angeles Tourism promoted Metro service to over 400 travel journalists and 1200 travel industry buyers last month at Pow Wow, an international travel conference at the L.A. Convention Center.
http://discoverlosangeles.com/getting-around/land/metro-expo-line-guide.jsp 

I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project News Conference

Tomorrow morning Metro, Caltrans and the Los Angeles Department of Transportation will join Los Angeles County Supervisor Zev Yaroslavsky at a news conference to advise the public on the upcoming planned closure of key Wilshire Boulevard Ramps to the I-405 as part of the I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project. The Westbound Wilshire on-ramp to the Northbound I-405 and the Northbound I-405 off-ramp to Westbound Wilshire are the first ramps scheduled for 90-day closures. All eight freeway ramps must be demolished and reconstructed, and will be closed in phases ranging between two weeks and three months each. Motorists will be encouraged to plan ahead, adjust travel times and seek rideshare alternatives.   
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